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COMPETITIONS 

 
VETERANS CUP 
 
At last the first competition of the year, and what a way to 
start 40mph winds and a medal what more could you ask 
for. 
Congratulations to Mike Walton for winning with a nett 
score of 67 just piping Robbie Williams on countback. 
 
Division 1 was won by Paul Fitzjohn with a nett 73 and 
Division 3 was won by Stephen Wallis with a nett 71 
 
The results and prize money are displayed on the Senior’s 
notice board in the men’s locker room. 
 
I did tell you in a previous newsletter that we would look at 
divisions prior to the first few competitions to ensure as 
equal a balance as possible, and I think we have achieved 
that with the Veterans cup with the split being 25 in Div !   
24 in Div 2 & 22 in Div 3   
 
MORGAN MASHIE 
 
Next Monday we have the Morgan Mashie Stableford and the 
divisions are split 26 in Div 1 29 in Div 2 & 26 in Div 3 the 
handicaps for each division are set out below. 
 
Div 1 up to 15 
Div 2 16 to 20 
Div 3 21 upwards             Good luck to all. 
 



NEW MEMBERS 
 
We have a number of new senior members and you are all 
very welcome, I hope you enjoy your time at Knighton 
Heath. Please feel free to contact me or any member of the 
senior’s committee if you need any guidance at any time. 
 
SENIOR’S MATCHES 
 
Please see the notice board in the foyer for details of 
upcoming matches, I still need players for the matches 
against Lyme Regis & Bramshaw the sheet for the match 
versus Ferndown will be going up shortly 
 
CLUBHOUSE 
 
As of Monday 17th we will be able to once again enjoy each 
others company over a coffee or beer in the clubhouse, I 
know Tom and his team are all looking forward to 
welcoming you back. 
 
NEW COMMITTEE MEMBER 
 
I would like to welcome Derek Haines to the senior’s 
committee. Many of you will know Derek and  I am confident 
that his input will be invaluable. 
 
 


